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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Keira & Eli a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Mistakes are proof that you are trying.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Pwy sy’n mynd i … / Who is going to … 

 

PTFA SUMMER FAYRE 

Date for your diary – our PTFA summer fayre will be held on Thursday 4th 

July, 3.10-5.00pm. 

On Friday 28th June we have a non- Uniform day –pupils may come to 

school in their own clothes and bring either a bottle or £1 towards out 

tombola for the summer fayre. 

Please remember to send any unwanted washed cuddly toys to school, they 

are wanted for a stall at the fayre. 

We also hope to have a plant stall at the fayre, and we would appreciate 

donations of plants off any parents/grandparents etc by week beginning 1st 

July. Thank you for your assistance. 

 

SPORT DAYS 

Thank you to everyone who attending our sports day earlier this week. 

Everyone did their best and we are very proud of their efforts and 

perseverance. Berwyn (Blue) house won with 198 points, Ederynion (Red) 

were 2nd with 191 points and Dyfrdwy (Green) were 3rd with 128 points, 

We hope those who pre-ordered the bacon bap and drink enjoyed them. 

 

We also held a successful area sports day with 7 other schools from the area. 

Once again, all the children did well and were a credit to their schools. 

Two of our pupils, Preston & Lacey, also came first in their races and 

received a medal. 

Thank you to the parents for their assistance in serving the refreshments on 

both days. 
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VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

We are trying to tidy the quad area within the school, we need assistance to 

continue with the weeding and to do some painting. If you are able to help, 

please contact the office. Thank you for your support. 

 

PARKING SAFETY 

We have been asked by a resident who lives in the houses opposite the 

school to ask for your assistance when parking in the cul de sac, please be 

considerate when parking and do not block other cars or the exit route. 

Can we also ask all parents to not park on the yellow zig zag lines outside of 

the gate. We have also asked the LA to inform the taxi drivers to not park on 

them either. 

A taxi driver has also expressed concern for the safety of the younger 

children when they are waiting for the gate to open, please ensure they do 

not run around on the pavement in case they have an accident. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

You may be thinking about ordering school uniform in readiness for 

September, you will shortly be receiving a letter with the details of how to 

order the school jumpers/cardigans online from School Trends. If you place 

an order before 30th June, you will receive a 10% discount with the code 

START24. 

 

The following supermarkets also have sale/special offers for items of school 

uniform from the following dates: 

Aldi - £5 school uniform bundle from 4th July 

Tesco – 25% off school uniform from 23rd July 

M & S – 20% off school uniform from 2nd July 

Asda – selected items currently reduced 

Sainsburys – 25% off school uniform from 19th June 

 

SUN SAFETY 

As the weather is getting warmer, please can you:  

-talk to your child about the importance of sun protection at home,  

- send your child to school with a wide brimmed hat or legionnaire style hat 

and sunglasses,  

- send them with a water bottle every day  

- put sun cream on your child before they come to school in the morning, - 

supply your child with their personal bottle of sun cream, factor 15+, to 

bring and leave in school with their name on the bottle. (Due to different 

allergies/conditions some children suffer from we discourage the sharing of 

sun creams) 

- if your child has a packed lunch from home, please ensure you add an ice 

pack to their box during the warm weather. 

 



 

EVENTS FOR W/B: 24th June 2024 

Mon 24th  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

PM: Piano lessons with Dylan Cernyw 

Tue 25th  

 

 

No Guitar lessons with Mr Aled Williams. Only 1 

lesson left which will be held on 16th July 

 

AM: Swift Workshops – Whole School 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Derwen (Yrs.5 & 6) &  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs.5 & 6 

 

1.00pm: Ysgol Brynhyfryd Sports Afternoon – Year 6 

pupils. 

Wed 26th  

 

 PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Collen (Yrs. 3 & 4) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

Thur 27th  

 

AM: Drum lessons with Mr Ben Neal 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Helyg (Rec, Yrs.1 & 2) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

Fri 28th  

 

Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for next week will close at 

mid-day today. 

 

Non- Uniform day – Pupils may come to school in 

their own clothes and bring either a bottle or £1 

towards out tombola for the summer fayre. 

 

9-10.30am: Language and Play bilingual sessions with 

Teleri Richards 

 

AM: PE lesson/Forest School - Dosbarth Celyn (Nur) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs. 1, 2, 3 & 4 



 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 24th June 2024  
                                            

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese, Tuna or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, 

Cheese or Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Macaroni Cheese 

Homemade Tomato & Herb Bread 

Sweetcorn & Peas 

Caramel Cornflake Cake 

 

Tuesday Sausage 

Omelette 

Hash Brown 

Beans 

Ice Cream Pot 

 

Wednesday Chicken Curry 

Boiled Rice 

Naan Bread 

Saucy Chocolate Pudding 

 

Thursday Roast Chicken, Stuffing & Gravy  

Roast Potatoes 

Country Vegetables 

Fruit Flapjack 

 

Friday 

 

 

Fish Fingers 

Chips  

Peas 

Apple Muffin 

 
 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


